
 
 
 

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 disclosure log entry 

Reference 
16-17310 

Date sent 
01/02/2017 

Subject 
Bought-in printed stationery 

Details of enquiry 
 

1. Under which OJEU/Framework contract reference is the trust currently operating under 

for stock and ad-hoc printing services? 

 

2. When was the contract awarded, and for what period of time? 

 

3. Is stock held by a 3rd party and called off by the trust? If yes, what value of stock is 

being held by the 3rd party supplier? 

 

4. Who is the current contracted supplier? 

Response Sent 
1. Not applicable 

2. We are not under contract for printed stationery purchases 

3. Printed stationery stock is held on site by us.  We do not use any 3rd party to store this 

on our   

Behalf 

4. Rollmark currently supply our printed stationery 

5. Ongoing print contracts could be discussed with the Deputy Director of Finance, who 

may be  

           contacted via email at CDoherty@tavi-port.nhs.uk  

 

mailto:CDoherty@tavi-port.nhs.uk

